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Legislative Coordinating Commission

72 State Office Building
St. Paul, MN  55155-1201
Phone: (651) 296-9002 
Fax: (651) 297-3697
TDD (651) 296-9896

	DATE:
	March 24, 2011

	
	

	TO:
	Commission Directors, Fiscal Services Office Policy File

	FROM:
	Diane Henry-Wangensteen

	
	

	RE:
	No Per Diem Payment for Members that Participate in a Meeting by Phone

	
	


Per diem will not be paid to public or legislative commission members that participate in a meeting by phone instead of in person.  The LCC follows the member expense reimbursement practices of the House and Senate.  Neither the House nor the Senate issue per diem compensation to members that participate by phone in committee meetings.
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